Jonathan Sink
E

From: Terry Albright Kenny <terryken@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 12:47 PM

To: Jonathan Sink

Subject: {External} Surplus Equipment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Jonathan;

Please be advised that Animal League of Gaston, which operates the Gaston Low-Cost Spay/Neuter Clinic,
looked at some kennels that are not being used at the new shelter.

We would love to have the kennels to be used at our spay/neuter clinic. These kennels will be used for the
public. Animal League is a 501(c)3 non-profit. If I can provide any

additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. (704) 616-7308

Thanks, Terry A. Kenny

Terry Albright Kenny

Executive Director

Gaston Low-Cost Spay/Neuter Clinic
425 W. Franklin Blvd.

Gastonia, NC 28052

704/868-4673

Gastonspayneuter.com



